PUBLIC CORRESPONDENCE

The following is public correspondence received by the City Clerk’s Office after the posting of the
original agenda. Individual contact information has been redacted for privacy. This may 7oz be a
comprehensive collection of the public correspondence, but staff makes its best effort to include all
correspondence received to date.

To send correspondence to the City Council, on matters listed on the agenda please email
PublicComment@losaltosca.gov



From: Ken Girdley

To: Public Comment
Subject: Reach Codes - A Good Solution Presented By A Resident - Use The Carrot, Not The Stick
Date: Thursday, September 22, 2022 1:26:02 PM

| like Kurt Ayers' recommendation that instead of banning gas appliances in new
construction and over 50% remodels, city council require that both electric and gas
lines be installed to kitchen appliances, fireplaces, furnaces, and water heaters.
Instead of going straight to the stick, our city council should present the carrot and let
the homeowners decide. City council could also encourage all-electric construction
by giving the homeowner a discount on permit fees.

Use the carrot - Not the stick.

Ken Girdley
Los Altos Resident



From: Ken Girdley

To: Public Comment
Subject: Re: Reach Codes - A Good Solution Presented By A Resident - Use The Carrot, Not The Stick
Date: Thursday, September 22, 2022 1:34:35 PM

By the way, I'm against Reach Codes but if the majority of our city council members
feel they must implement one, they should consider the installation of dual energy
sources with a reason discount on permit fees for all-electric construction.

Ken Girdley
Los Altos Resident

On Thursday, September 22, 2022 at 01:25:39 PM PDT, Ken Girdley ||| GG vote:

| like Kurt Ayers' recommendation that instead of banning gas appliances in new
construction and over 50% remodels, city council require that both electric and gas
lines be installed to kitchen appliances, fireplaces, furnaces, and water heaters.
Instead of going straight to the stick, our city council should present the carrot and let
the homeowners decide. City council could also encourage all-electric construction
by giving the homeowner a discount on permit fees.

Use the carrot - Not the stick.

Ken Girdley
Los Altos Resident



